Paul Bryant

Dear Ms. Harris,

I STRONGLY support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDOP. If anything I would like the
rules tightened even more, NOT weakened. [ am not interested in trucking industry efforts to delay
or weaken or even repeal pollution rules. Health and the environment are more important than the
financial benefit to any industry. Businesses can adapt, people can learn, but the environment has
no choice to move or live in a different way. Unlike the business community, the health of citizens
can't simply start operating by new rules. Let's stop pretending that money is more important than
lives. The Advanced Clean Truck rule is critical for Washington to meet its climate targets in law
and for improving our health.

Thank you for listening.



